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April 28, 2022
Dear Friends —

With the closing of our new home’s purchase effective today, and the sale of our condo finalizing

on May 3, 2022, 1 am stepping down from the GVWWCOA Board of Directors effective May 1,
2022.

I leave knowing that the Villas is in the very capable hands of the Board and a General Manager
who has a genuine love and dedication to the Association and its Members. Since Ms. Gates has
taken on the position of GM she has worked very hard to bring back a sense of normalcy and
community to the Villas, and has successfully engaged with its Members and Staff to encourage
the same dedication, participation, and pride.

While we are looking forward to the next Chapter in our lives, we are also going to miss our
friends and neighbors in the Villas. It has been a privilege to serve on your Board of Directors
and I wish only the best for Villas West and its part in the history, beauty, and spirit of Green

Valley.
Respecifully,

Chris Fisher




